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Weekly News

Each Friday our Weekly News is emailed to everyone 
on our Constant Contact list. If you would like to be 
added to the list you may do so on our website.

November 15, 2020

Please join us in congratulating 
Michelle Schombs who was elected President 
of the Episcopal Church Women of the Diocese 
of Southwest Florida on November 12th at the 

50th Annual Meeting. 
We also want to congratulate 

Miriam Benitez-Nixon for being elected 
Secretary. 

We thank you for representing COGS!

Good Shepherd is inviting you to 
Bible Challenge on Zoom

Time: Sundays from 9:15-9:45
Meeting ID: 244 298 105

Bagzilla for Dunedin Cares!
If you would like to donate, you can drop items off in Kirk Hall during the week from 9am - 4pm. 

This week’s readings…
15-Nov– Enjoy hearing the Scriptures read aloud 
16-Nov– Jeremiah 46-47, Psalm 63, 1 Peter 5
17-Nov– Jeremiah 48-49, Psalm 64, 2 Peter 1
18-Nov– Jeremiah 50-51, Psalm 65, 2 Peter 2
19-Nov– Jeremiah 52, Psalm 66, 2 Peter 3
20-Nov– Lamentations 1-2, Psalm 67, 1 John 1
21-Nov– Lamentations 3-4, Psalm 68, 1 John 2

Members of the Search Committee 
met with Canon Norman on Wednesday, Oct. 28 and were 
given the names of candidates who applied to be consid-
ered for the next Rector of Good Shepherd. All candidates 
were vetted by Canon Norman and Bishop Smith prior to 

being “handed off.”
 

Over the next several weeks, our team will be reviewing 
all required application information, finalizing interview 
questions and then scheduling and conducting initial 

virtual interviews. We are excited to have the opportunity 
to learn more about this talented and diverse group of 

candidates!                                                                                     
We ask for your continued prayers as we 
enter this months-long period of faithful 

discernment while working towards identifying 
three final candidates for Vestry consideration. 



Celebrations
Birthday:
      Nov. 16	 Nancy Heuer
	 Nov. 18	 Daniel Little
	 Nov. 19	 Patricia Tardif
Anniversary:
      

Prayers are requested for each week: 
The Week of Nov. 8th
Shirley A.
Jesse M.
Vince
Chuck F.
David H.
Dan S.
Ted H.
Brian L.
Eric W.
Marie C.
John B.
The Week of Nov. 1st
David H.
Pat C.
Bob & Lucy M.
Raymond V.
Joe H.
Betsy G.
Kelsey L.
Cam B.
Ted H. 
Brian L.
Brian S.
David H.
Dan S.

Kay P.
Jesse B.
The Week of Oct. 25th
Jeff and his sons
Mason
David H.
Brian S.
Dan S.
Ted H.
Diane A.
Ray L.
Arik & Nichole S.
Joe H.
Diane & Gloria
Damien
All americans in election 
season
The Galan Family
Caroline 
Pauline
Pat C.
Mary H. & Family
The Week of Oct. 18th
Linda D.
Barb & Dick H.
Vickie E.

Donna
Victims of Hurricane 
Delta
Betty F.
Michael M.
Jenny H.
Pauline S.
Cathy L.
Loretta Ann
Jeff A.
David S.
Charles
Keith
Rod L.
Priscilla
Ray & Jackie L.
Paiges’s confirmation
Glorida M.
David H. 
The Week of Oct. 11th
Donna
Pauline
Michael M.
Jon W.
Beattie Family
The Week of Oct. 4th

Sean
John
Tony B.
Dan S.
Mercedes
Art
Tony
Meyer Family
Henderson Family
Jeff
Diane R.
David H.
Sean
John
Jeff
Dave 
Russ S.
Ralph
Jodie H.
Jared
Brian S.
Cam B.
Lauren 
Kay P.
Mary & Jerry H.
The Week of Sept. 27th

Lucy J.
Dan S.
Maureen B.
Breanna B. & Boys
Adam R.
Trish S.
David B. & Family
Liz N.
Sarah R.
David Q.
Dieter
Doug M.
Cindy
Lila
Avery
Charlotte
Cliff B.
Ralph
Jodie H.
Russ S.
Dave
Carolina 
Brian S.
Cam B.
Lauren B.
Kay P.

Monday 
Zoom ID: 818 

6819 1040 

Thursday Zoom 
ID: 810 8235 

9176

Virtual 
Coffee Hour

Why not come join 
the fun?

Please join us after 
each service on 
Sundays for Virtual 
Coffee Hour on 
Zoom.	        
	

FARM WORKER FAMILY CHRISTMAS GIFTS

DEADLINE EXTENDED: DECEMBER 14th

Boxes for gifts are in the church Narthex and in Kirk Hall 
(Open 9am-4pm)  
Monetary gifts are especially welcome. Make checks to 
COGS and note Farm Workers’ Account. You can also make 
your gifts through REALM. We will be happy to shop for you.

Because of Covid-19, we will not be bagging gifts. We will 
take all gifts to Resurrection House, Dade City. This year they 
will not have their annual Christmas Party. Instead, families 
will make specific requests and RH staff will fill each family’s 
bag appropriately. At a designated time, families will drive 
up and be given their gifts.

All of the items listed last week are still wanted. We have 
been given additional requests they also need:

Small balls for younger children
Regular footballs and soccer balls
New books in English (to enjoy and to improve ability to 
read English)
Men’s long-sleeved button up shirts S, M, L, XL (no XXL), 
worn at work
Women’s long-sleeved button up shirts M, L, worn at work
All sizes underwear or socks
Games such as Checkers, Dominoes, Uno or other card 
games
Items for infants

They emphasized, NO TOY GUNS OR OTHER WEAPONS.

These wonderful people have been considered Essential 
Workers throughout the Pandemic and they received no 
governmental assistance. They provided us with food under 
difficult and crowded conditions. Many of them became sick. 
Please give generously!

If you have questions or wish to help, call Sheila Scott at 
850-628-2080. We are giving Hilda Myers a break after 
20+ years.


